Please oppose this bill. The current state law gives counties and cities certain limited rights to regulate the discharge of firearms and
the possession of loaded firearms in public places. The law also reserves to the state assembly all other powers related to firearms.
If the Statutes referenced in the bill were repealed, we would be at the mercy (or lack thereof) of each county or city we travel
through. The vast majority of hunters travel outside the county they live in to hunt. Therefore, this would have a significant impact on
hunters.



